
                                                                    201 South Main, Suite 2300 
                        Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

December 15, 2011 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re:   Docket No. 11-035-74 - Addendum filing of Rocky Mountain Power’s Utah Demand-Side 

Management Annual Report for 2010 
 
On September 12, 2011, Rocky Mountain Power (the Company) filed an Addendum to its Utah 
Energy Efficiency and Peak Reduction Report (the Report) for 2010 with the Public Service 
Commission of Utah (the Commission), which was originally submitted on April 7, 2011. This 
addendum was filed in response to the Commission’s order in the above referenced docket dated 
July 14, 2011, directing the Company to file an addendum clarifying certain elements within the 
Report. On October 19, 2011, the Commission issued a letter to the Company stating that 
revisions made in the September 12, 2011, addendum concerning the valuation of megawatt 
savings as reported in Tables 1 and 2 of the Report (as found on pages 5 and 6 of the Report, 
respectively) did not fully address the Commission’s direction concerning this matter; the 
Commission directed the Company to file again an addendum to the Report more fully clarifying 
the determination of megawatt savings as reported in Tables 1 and 2 of the Report.  
 
In response to the Commission’s direction, the Company has modified the Report, which is 
provided herewith, to include additional information on how the megawatt savings as reported in 
Tables 1 and 2 are quantified. The modifications include moving megawatt valuation 
explanations from the body of the report to a newly created Appendix 2 which addresses 
capacity estimates provided in the Report for both load management and energy efficiency 
programs. Rocky Mountain Power believes the information provided in Appendix 2 to the 
Report addresses the Commission’s direction concerning this matter.  
 
Please direct any inquiries concerning this matter to Dave Taylor, regulatory manager, at (801) 
220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Carol L. Hunter 
Vice President, Services 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 
 
Enclosures 


